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NAME OF THE EVENT: Traffic Police Presentation 

CLASSES: P3, P4 and P5 

TEACHER INCHARGE: Ms. Radhika Jawa 

Ms. Vandana Rao, Traffic Inspector, Mr. Ranjeet Singh, Sub-Inspector, and Ms. 

Manvika, Woman Constable, visited Gyan Bharati School on Wednesday, April 24, 

2024, for an engaging discussion with the primary students about the importance of 

safety in daily life. Safety, whether at home or outdoors, is essential. The students 

had the opportunity to interact firsthand with officers from the Delhi Traffic Police. 

Ms. Manvika encouraged the students to recognize police by their uniforms. During 

the session, the officers posed numerous questions to the students and highlighted 

the importance of following safety rules while driving or riding, stressing on the use of 

seat belts and helmets. They also explained the reasons for limiting the number of 

bike riders to two, and the necessity for both to wear ISI-marked helmets displaying 

the number 4151. The session was lively and educational, with the students particularly 

enjoying answering questions and receiving gifts like caps and pencil boxes from the 

officers. This visit provided the children with meaningful insights directly from 

safety professionals. 



          

         

 

                                


